



GOING AWAY PARTY!

PLEASE JOIN US IN SAYING GOOD BYE TO 

GUSTAVO OCEGUERA

DIRECTOR OF TRIO PROGRAMS

He has accepted a wonderful opportunity to be the TRIO Director at RCC, Norco and will be leaving after 12 years of service at UCR.
When:
  May 26, 2006
3:00 – 5:00 pm
Where:
J102 Bannockburn Conference Room

Refreshments will be served.

Please RSVP to Katherine @ 24695.
